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6 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
RE: Closure  
 
As you may be aware, we have had a number of bubble closures and requirements for self-isolation due to rising 
cases of COVID-19 in the local area.  
 
Our absolute priority is the health, safety and wellbeing of every single one of our pupils and staff. Due to staffing 
shortages caused by high numbers of staff currently having to self-isolate, and in line with Government guidance 
and advice from the Department for Education, Public Health England and local health authorities, we need to 
close the Academy site to pupils for the remainder of this week. 
 
All pupils will be moved onto remote learning for Wednesday 7th July, Thursday 8th July and Friday 9th July. Form 
tutors will be in touch with pupils every day and keep them updated on their remote learning for that day.  
 
We will be able to conduct a full staffing review on Friday 9th July to determine if we are able to reopen the site to 
pupils on Monday 12th July. We will keep you informed as soon as we are able to confirm arrangements. For those 
pupils who are eligible for Free School Meals, we will be circulating vouchers to you separately. 
 
Thank you very much for your ongoing support and understanding as we all continue to navigate the challenges of 
the pandemic together. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Academy at 
closure@skegnessacademy.org  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Kimberley Albelda  
Principal  
Skegness Academy 
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